
EX24. EXTERNAL REVIEW: OPEN SECRET

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Social Work presenting a review
of Open Secret together with options for future service delivery.

The  Executive  adjourned  at  1.40  p.m.  to  allow  members  time  to  consider  further
documents  submitted  at  the  commencement  of  the  meeting  and  reconvened  at  2.30
p.m. with the same members present with the exception of Councillor D Goldie.

Decision

The Executive agreed that officers put in place a commissioning and
procurement process for the services outlined in the original report with a view
to tendering these services over the coming months and the successful provider
commencing the delivery of such services in April 2016.


